
From: "M.R.M." <fyi-request-13530-451ebe2a@requests.fyi.org.nz> 
To: "OIA/LGOIMA requests at New Zealand Police" <ministerial.services@police.govt.nz> 

Date: Monday, September 07, 2020 11:14AM
Subject: Re: OIA Response - IR-01-20-23555 

For Follow up: Urgent Priority.

Dear New Zealand Police,

Thank you for providing me with copies of;

a) VVS User Guide Version 2.1 Redacted.pdf
and
b) VVS Aide Memoire v1.2.pdf

However, the abovementioned information is not what I need. I am 
therefore clarifying my original request as explained below:-

I require the originally requested information relative to safety 
and welfare checks conducted by New Zealand Police Officers and 
carried out at private homes on (school going age) children.

I await your response.

M R M

-----Original Message-----

Kia ora M.R.M

Please see attached the response to your OIA request.

Kind regards

Rikki-Lee
PNHQ

=============================================================
==

WARNING

The information contained in this email message is intended 
for the
addressee only and may contain privileged information. It 
may also be
subject to the provisions of section 50 of the Policing Act 
2008, which
creates an offence to have unlawful possession of Police 
property. If you
are not the intended recipient of this message or have 
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received this
message in error, you must not peruse, use, distribute or 
copy this
message or any of its contents.

Also note, the views expressed in this message may not 
necessarily reflect
those of the New Zealand Police. If you have received this 
message in
error, please email or telephone the sender immediately

------------------------------------------------------------------
-
Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be 
published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information 
officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your 
organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.

------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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